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Sully  
For excellent library research  

about bears for this week’s 
secret mission.  

Issue 19 

What a wonderful first week back, despite it being very wet and drizzly. Thank you to every-
one who attended parents evening to discuss all of the wonderful things that the class have 
been doing. Hopefully you found it beneficial. Please ensure any questionnaires are completed 
and returned to the office. We have also been lucky enough to have a student teacher, Miss 

Wootton, join us to complete her final teaching placement.   

Important information 
PE is still on Wednesday and Thursday this 

term. 
Friday 8th March– World Book Day– Dress 

up as your favourite character. 
Friday 8th March– PTFA Quiz night. 

Thursday 28th March— End of spring term; 
1.30 Finish 

Monday 15th April-  INSET Day 
Tuesday 16th April– Children return to 

school to begin the summer term. 

Family dinner topic 
Would you rather... 

 
Have a wombat or kangaroo as a pet?  

Diary of a Wombat 
 

This week we have 
started a new 

class book. The 
children had great 

fun discovering 
the antics of the 
Wombat, it made 
some interesting 

conversation 
about how different animals would write if 

they were able to keep a written diary.  
 

We have jumped into the shoes of our own 
animal and have been busy writing diaries as 

if we were different animals.  
 

We have started to read our diary entries 
aloud and will upload all diary entries to See-

saw for you to enjoy  at home. 

History Homework 
 

Rowan class have once again amazed me with 
their wonderful effort in their homework. 

This week I have given the children the op-
portunity to present their work to the class. 

They have been very well presented, well 
spoken and have researched a wonderful ar-

ray of facts.  


